Town of Highland Beach Building Department
3616 S. Ocean Blvd
Highland Beach, FL 33487

Attn: Ingrid Allen

Re: Development Order #D021-0011

To whom it may concern,

The Board of the Highland Place Condominiums hereby approves of the replacement of the existing
seawall and the repair and rebuilding of the existing dock. The new seawall will be in the same footprint
of the existing seawall and will be 126 feet in length. The rebuilt dock will also be in the same footprint
as the existing dock and will be 721 square feet.

The Board has contracted with B & M Marine Construction to complete this work. We expect this work

to commence once the appropriate City permits are obtained. Any questions may be directed to
Heather Rubin at 561-276-4722 or via email at hrubin@ca mpbellproperty.com.

Sincerely,
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David Stern, Board President



